Young, Mam

Subject: Referral from the Town of Westport of Text Amendment #846
Attachments: Referral to WestCOG, 9-26-24.pdf

From: Kristin Floberg <kfloberg@westcog.org>

Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2024 1:17 PM

To: Planning and Zoning <PANDZ@westportct.gov>

Cc: Young, Mary <maryyoung@westportct.gov>

Subject: RE: Referral from the Town of Westport of Text Amendment #846

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To: Mary Young, Planning and Zoning Director
From: Kristin Floberg, Senior Planner
Re: CT Statutory Referral to WestCOG from Westport - Attached Zoning Amendment
Date: October 3, 2024
Thank you for submitting the attached referral to WestCOG.
The opinion of WestCOG staff is that the proposal is of local interest and with minimal intermunicipal

impact. Therefore, it is not being forwarded to adjacent municipalities and the regional staff is making no
comment.



